
Honeysuckles snapshot of the week 

Here is a snapshot of some of the activities we have completed in our class this week. This snapshot may not 

contain all of the activities the children have been involved in. If you have any questions or need anything, 

please don’t hesitate to email us on the class email – honeysuckle@st-james.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Topic: Ancient Civilisations  Week commencing: 6.9.21 
Class book: The children have listened to a range of stories and 

poems this week. 
 

 

English 
This week our English has been based on the book Weslandia. 
The children made predictions about the story and have been 

enjoying learning about the character of Wesley. They have 
written letters to Wesley giving him advice and have written a 
diary entry as Wesley. We are all excited to see how the story 

will unfold!  

Maths  
We have started the term by learning about place value of 
numbers up to 1000 and putting the numbers on a number line. 

We have also been rounding numbers to the nearest 10.  

 

Other subjects 
The children have enjoyed their RE and German lesson with 

Mrs Purdy this week, and they have also enjoyed being taught 
by Mr Skuse at the start of the week. They loved their Art 
lesson when they created some brilliant Egyptian faces with 

pencil and chalk.  

Any other information 
As I have only been teaching the class for 2 days the children 

may not have a reading book to take home yet. They definitely 
will next week. 
It is our Wow day on Monday and we are dressing up as 

Ancient Egyptians. I can’t wait to see your costumes! If you 
really don’t want to dress up you can come to school in your PE 

kit.  
Star of the week:   Harvey 
Christian Value Award:    
 

 


